
 
$16 million available for school safety improvements 

  

MEDIA CONTACT: Meghan Frick, GaDOE Communications Office, 404-463-4246, 
mfrick@doe.k12.ga.us  
 
June 4, 2018 – State School Superintendent Richard Woods provided detailed 
information to school districts today regarding $16 million in bond funding available to 
help schools enhance student safety.  
  
The funding was appropriated by the Georgia General Assembly this year. Every local 
school district will receive a base amount of $25,000, and the remaining $11.5 million 
will be allocated based on the amount of students enrolled in each district.  
  
State law requires districts to use the funding for improvements or refurbishments to a 
district’s physical footprint (for example, fencing or security doors) and/or equipment 
which can be capitalized (for example, security camera systems). 
 
This effort is part of a broader, comprehensive approach to school safety that includes 
deep conversations around school climate and culture, statewide partnerships with 
organizations like the Georgia Emergency Management & Homeland Security Agency, 
the Georgia Attorney General’s Office, and the U.S. Attorney’s Office – Middle District of 
Georgia.  
  
 “It’s our absolute first priority at the state level to make sure students have a safe, 
secure place to learn,” State School Superintendent Richard Woods said. “School 
leaders in Georgia, in partnership with law enforcement and emergency management 
agencies, are doing great work to keep students safe, and I know these funds will help 
them go even further to improve school security. I deeply appreciate the leadership of 
the Georgia General Assembly on this issue and will continue to work with them to 
address this issue in a comprehensive way.”  
  
Learn more about the Georgia Department of Education’s work to ensure safe schools 
here. 
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